Subject
HSL-Zuid Transport Contracts

VIA-GTI (GOVIA)

Attn. Mr. A. Binder

55/57, avenue de Colmar
92846 Rueil Malmaison cedex
France

Dear Mr. Binder

Thank you for your letter, dated 7 September, in which you state that you are
not able to carry on with the HSL-Zuid project. It goes without saying that we
regret not to have received your application for the transport services over HSL-
Zuid.

Nonetheless we would like to thank you for your co-operation in the past year
during the preparations of this tender and wish you success with your business.
The qualified consortia will be announced in the last week of October.

Yours sincerely,

t%—‘)

Bas van Os
Project Manager HSL-Zuid Transport Contracts

i DG 200952573

——

A

7 -
il 1o

'HSL

A

Z

Date
26 September 2000
Your reference

Our reference

HSL-Zuid U-141435
Contact person

Roel Testroote
Extension

0031 30 2728 751
E-mail
roel.testroote@hslzui
d.com

Projectorganisatie
Hogesnelheidslijn-Zuid
Postal address:

PO Box 43

3500 AA Utrecht

The Netherfands

Visiting address:
Catharijnesingel 33

3511 GC Utrecht

Tel +31 30 - 2728 400
Fax +31 30 - 2728 677



